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MEMO 

To:  All Physicians  

From:  Dan Roth, M.D., Chief Clinical Officer 

Tammy Lundstrom, M.D., J.D., Chief Medical Officer  

Mark LePage, M.D., Senior Vice President, Medical Groups and Ambulatory Strategy 

Date:  3/30/22 

Re:  Doctors’ Day 2022 

 
 

Dear Physicians,  
 
Happy Doctors’ Day 2022. The significance of this special day is more meaningful this year with the 
passing of two years since the COVID-19 global health crisis began. Colleagues and leaders 
throughout Trinity Health recognize and celebrate the commitment, sacrifices and extraordinary care 
you’ve provided throughout the pandemic.  
 
Over the last two years, you moved fast to implement new processes and procedures, sacrificed time 
with your families, supported our clinical teams and one another and vaccinated as many people as 
possible. You’ve been impactful leaders in Trinity Health and the communities we serve.  
 
As we move from pandemic to endemic, continued partnership and physician leadership remains 
critical to our success as an organization. We are grateful not only for the excellent care you provide, 
but also the leadership of the thousands of physicians participating in training of residents and 
fellows, leading our clinically integrated networks in delivering triple aim care, developing leading 
practices through our clinical framework and TogetherCare journeys and physician governance and 
leadership of our medical groups. We are sincerely grateful for all you do and want to continue to 
partner with you as we move into this next phase of healthcare delivery. 
 
This day and every day, please know how appreciated you are and how important you are to our 
future, together. Thank you for everything you’ve done and continue to do to serve our Mission and 
be a healing presence in our communities.  
 
 


